Design Review Board May 23, 2023.
Agenda Item C.2
Public Comment No.1

From: Susan Shields

To: Christina McGuire

Subject: Proposed medical facility and childcare site in Goleta
Date: Friday, May 12, 2023 2:20:00 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Although I live in the city of SB I am still concerned about developments within the county
insofar as there is a dire need for affordable housing on the south coast. With that in mind, I
wonder if this design should not also be required to include some apartments. An additional
storey could be added to make this possible. SInce this is brand-new construction, it is a
perfect opportunity to add a bit more housing. In fact I believe it should be a requirement for
all new large construction projects. I hope your board will keep this in mind.

Susan Shields
3033 Calle Rosales, SB 93105
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